
Monday, February 1, 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
It’s that time of year! Once again St. John XXIII will be celebrating ​Carnaval​! This year’s                               
Carnaval events will be held during the week of ​Monday, February 8, 2020 to Friday,                             
February 12, 2020.  
 
Please note that there is an assigned theme to each day of the week; we are asking for full                                     
participation! Let’s show our spirit St. John XXIII! Students are asked to show their spirit by                               
wearing articles of clothing that reflect the theme of the day, while still respecting our                             
school’s appropriate dress rules.  The themes are as follows: 
 
Mon. Feb. 8: Journée du ​drapeau québécois 

 
- Students wear blue and white to honour the colours of the Québec 

flag. 

 
 

Tues. Feb. 9:  Journée de la tuque et du foulard 
 
 
    -   Students wear a toque and scarf of their choosing today. 
 
 
 

Wed. Feb. 10: Wacky Wednesday 
 
  -  Students wear their clothing inside-out, backwards or upside down,   
     and accessorize with a bizarre, crazy, strange hat or wacky hairstyle. 
 
 
 
 

Thurs. Feb. 11: Journée du chandail sportif 
 

- Students wear their favourite sports team jersey or shirt. Let’s show 
our favourite athletes we support them!!! 

 

 
Fri. Feb. 12: Formal ‘Valentine’ Friday 

 
- Students wear formal Valentine-themed clothing today - pink, red   

            and white attire in honour of Valentine’s Day. 
 The Colour Red has long been understood to represent life, love, 
war   
 and death. ... 
 The Colour White is generally understood to symbolize purity. ... 
 The Colour Pink is the result of combining red and white. 

 



Monday to Friday: 

Smartie Gras 

Classes will have the opportunity to guess how many Smarties they think are in a 
glass jar and to enter their guesses in a contest.  Each class will provide one 
guess through a Google form submission. The class with the closest guess, 
without going over​, will win an advantage space on their BINGO/LOTO Card to 
increase their chances of winning. 

 

Carnival Themed ​BINGO/LOTO 

 

 

 

 

Classes will be involved in an on-line “Carnival Themed BINGO/LOTO”. Each class will have                           
a pre-made BINGO/LOTO card assigned to them, shared on a Google Slide. Each day, 2-3                             
Carnival words will be announced. The class that fills the whole card first and types and                               
sends “BINGO” or “LOTO” in the chat, wins. If at the end of the week on Friday, there is no                                       
winner, all remaining words will be called out until we have a winner. The winning class will                                 
be awarded a movie afternoon with their classmates. 

 
Merci! 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents/guardians for their support                           
during this festive time as we all look forward to this celebratory week.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The ​‘Carnaval’​ Committee  

 


